
Th whom It may Concern,
I don't know whether this is the right forum to write about the Health Insurance
Amendment  Bill 2013.
I would like to register my support of Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance
Amendment Bill and commend him for introducing it.  I believe it is a step in the
right direction and would like to see a time when no Medicare money is used to
procure the deaths of unwanted babies.
Kind regards,
Frances McKenna.




